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Ask a Question
ThomasGorin
W148977-022323

Hello,

Apologies for not directing this note to a particular department, but | was not sure which department this should go
to. | live at 172 Jason St, on what appears to be an island without any protected cross-walk. The island runs along
Jason St, Hillsdale Rd and Pleasant View Rd, not far from Menotomy Rocks Park. There is not a single pedestrian
crossing anywhere around this entire island, which makes it quite dangerous for kids (and adults) to cross the
street. In fact, | routinely get honked at for crossing the street, but have no alternative since there are no cross
walks. Could you possibly position a few protected pedestrian crosswalks around this island? One close to
Menotomy Rocks park would be really great for the kids, and a few more around the island would also be much
appreciated.

Thanks!

Tom

Click this link to review Request.
https://ARLINGTONMA.mycusthelpadmin.com/webapp/zadmin/ServiceRequests/Details.aspx?id=148977
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